
Executive – 7 August 2018

Recommendation from the Children’s Services Overview and Scrutiny Committee
held on 25 July 2018

RECOMMENDED:-

1. That the Committee acknowledge the thorough report and the decision of the 
Director for Children’s Services (DCS) to close Shelton Lower school.

2. That a comprehensive financial analysis and breakdown be provided to the 
Executive based on the projected income and expenditure of the school, including 
the specifics in relation to revenue per pupil.

3. That the DCS consider the impact and possible precedent to other schools in a 
similar situation and that more support be provided to those schools at an earlier 
stage via the school improvement and finance team.

 


